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     October 5, 1964     (OPINION) 
 
     Walter R. Hjelle 
 
     Highway Commissioner 
 
     RE:  Governor - Out-of-State Travel - Blanket 
 
     This will acknowledge receipt of your request for an opinion as to 
     the legality of blanket authorization to certain employees to travel 
     out of state short distances, when such is required by their 
     employment. 
 
     Under the provisions of section 54-06-10, North Dakota Century Code, 
     it would appear that single trip or blanket authorizations can be 
     granted by the governor. 
 
     If you are satisfied as to the necessity and the governor concurs by 
     granting written blanket authorization, it would appear that the 
     requirements of the statute have been met. 
 
     HELGI JOHANNESON 
 
     Attorney General 


